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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 1 June 2010 
 
 
EIT Review of Events, Arts and Tourism  
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
A tripartite meeting was held on Friday, 30th April.   
 
The Committee agreed the scope and project plan on 24th May.  Initial baseline 
information was presented focusing on financial information for events. 
 
The Committee has agreed to receive baseline information on individual strands of 
the review over the next three meetings. 
 
 
Other Work 
 
The Committee will receive an officer’s report on winter maintenance in June for 
challenge and comment.  
 
 
Monitoring 
 
Monitoring of all previous outstanding scrutiny recommendations was reported to 
Committee on 24th May. There are outstanding actions for the reviews of Highway 
Network Management, Pavement Parking, Street Lighting, Sustainable School 
Travel. Richard McGuckin, Bill Trewick and Vince Rutland attended to provide the 
Committee with information. 


